
Week of April 15th - April 19th

Hello Glen Arden families,

Last week, we enjoyed a fabulous Career Day at Glen Arden! Thank you to all presenters for taking the time to
share your careers with our students! We appreciate you! It was a great day for all!

Just a friendly reminder that tomorrow, Monday, April 15th, is Kindergarten Registration Day at Glen Arden
Elementary School. This is our enrollment day for all new kindergarteners. Please be reminded that current
kindergarten students will not come to school on Monday, April 15th as all our kindergarten teachers
and instructional assistants will be assisting with registration and enrollment. If you have a rising
kindergarten student or know someone with a rising kindergarten student in the Glen Arden district, please call
the school at 654-1800 to schedule an appointment. We look forward to meeting all our new Glen Arden Rams
tomorrow!

Please join the Glen Arden PTO for their monthly meeting tomorrow evening, Monday, April 15th at 5:30 pm in
Mrs. Rana’s classroom at Glen Arden. They hope to see you there! Also, please take a moment to read
through the attached PTO Newsletter from our Glen Arden PTO with information about upcoming dates and
events at our school. Be sure to check it out! Glen Arden PTO News 4.14.24

Buncombe County Schools is very excited for our K-8 All County Art Show at the Asheville Mall taking place
April 15th-May 4th. The art show will feature selected work from each Buncombe County School, including
selected work from Glen Arden. This Tuesday evening, April 16th, is Family Night at the art show from
5:00-7:00 pm! A flier with more information is attached. Be sure to check it out!

Families, please mark your calendars for our next Early Dismissal Day which will take place on Tuesday, April
23rd. School will be dismissed 2 hours early at 12:30 pm. All bus riders will arrive home 2 hours earlier than
their normal drop off time. Our car rider line will begin at 12:30 pm and all car riders should be picked up no
later than 1:00 pm on April 23rd.

Tuesday, April 23rd will also be Spirit Night at Chuck E. Cheese from 1:00-9:00 pm. Take advantage of the
Early Dismissal Day by enjoying pizza, games, and prizes. A portion of the sales that day will benefit our Glen
Arden PTO to help with school improvements and teacher project grants. We hope to see you there for a fun
filled afternoon and evening!

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJNMloSBh-2BV5ZYz9Q-2BX2GZbA9Snn3KGNfc9vpqEtGakPwSOCduBhaZT-2Fnb4LXaN0hHf1atksUfjOxv-2B62zi8VVxGG8QA73Ef9cR0hUJXvAVJ3A-3D-3D2xeN_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLLSaAp8AVAjuyir5KdYTL-2FKhJZ6ccylBNUG7BwAKUS9xcaL7Ca-2BCtFokPQ5-2FL7kVqkPa3XSztSxxeoyGCHKg1IQzsXx-2Bud8JPRax4mZFxXqjzVg7H4Bt-2BnTKvixmXtyVlLH4ltDWnlaxEtpyo4o5VytQWPoQt2RrRrm2wZNt6fyXND8U7tu4j4b1XWXv0A-2FT0S0o5BUEtyu6ja6AR4p4d8HBOrEk-2Bub0XGSKbEmdT9ly


Glen Arden Elementary has two exciting opportunities coming up for students and families at the end of April.
Please join us for Leadership Day at Glen Arden on Friday, April 26th. Kindergarten, 2nd grade, and 3rd grade
families are invited to attend from 8:45-9:30 am. 1st grade and 4th grade families are invited to attend from
9:45-10:30 am. Students will be showcasing their leadership skills in their classrooms that day. A “Save the
Date” was sent home with all students. We hope to see you there!

Please also join us for Glen Arden Transition Night on Tuesday, April 30th, beginning at 5:00 pm. This event is
for all current K-3rd grade students. 4th graders already had their Transition Night at Koontz Intermediate.
Transition Night is an opportunity for students and families to learn more about the next grade level including
curriculum, homework, grade level expectations, as well as a chance to meet teachers. There will be 2
presentations that evening at 5:00 pm and 5:30 pm. Families only need to attend 1 presentation for the grade
level that your student will be in next year. A flier with more information is attached. We look forward to seeing
all of our families on April 30th as you learn more about next year!

It’s time to smile! Our Spring Picture Day is right around the corner on Wednesday, May 1st. More information
about picture day will be sent home with students as well as posted on our school’s Facebook page and school
website.

Families, please mark your calendars for our Spring Fling on Friday, May 17th, beginning at 5:30 pm. This will
be a fun filled evening with games, food, raffles, and so much more. This is our last big fundraiser of the
school year. We hope to see you there!

Don’t forget to follow Glen Arden’s Facebook page to see all the exciting things happening at our school! We
love to post pictures and stories about our amazing students and wonderful staff! Be sure to check out our
page.

As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800 or email
administration. We will be happy to assist you.

Have a wonderful week ahead! Go Rams!

BCS All County K-8 Art Show Flier
GAES Transition Night Flier

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJPfqa47HZ5xNQTxaP5vsMgqvpSyxE7YqUhxJfEcZ9aGyBxoqfp-2FXWQdLiQpfqP72K19HBYkgKGkQGNuZn23rinvOg-2FcOQcPDHiwIL4eb0Pe8w-3D-3DiJfd_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLLSaAp8AVAjuyir5KdYTL-2FKhJZ6ccylBNUG7BwAKUS9xcaL7Ca-2BCtFokPQ5-2FL7kVqkPa3XSztSxxeoyGCHKg1ISOp9H0CMQrtz-2F-2FBcOvZ4ANZTYIfdWH127qjkozuHUuAR3SrI248syV5tHbkfQghhc9qybS5MOC-2BaRSTv5R4CFBcmYhIzmdpza1G8KeD64G-2B2kM5az8P6aZcF7hSARK9iLuLw8ALQPbthSxZiHvxYfi
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJMFcsErrddd9p9qP3oetgDd0ZyqOK0-2FayftX4yK9uZtUYpQnN08WTZzs8K9zLRqgpyJED9EUVuGDYuQ8ikDSoWeZtIDPakXumvLq19aCxH0oQ-3D-3Dcdbo_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLLSaAp8AVAjuyir5KdYTL-2FKhJZ6ccylBNUG7BwAKUS9xcaL7Ca-2BCtFokPQ5-2FL7kVqkPa3XSztSxxeoyGCHKg1IRyZZN9PdOwHG7xv1V6YJgWzHYX4Jldgy6i1koqDiPTeD8KLie4ktxWPH4ZyTgf1V231T55VpAm-2FmLKtpPKt2lPto6kpeU-2BSa9VIqJABMBZHGEL2gQ8N8VpKu4ioCYxtbpbRkxYNqMZqfCMQLwltVsT

